
 

 

Works Advice 
 

For 
 

Murray Street, Finley between Wollamai Street and Pinnuck Street 
 

Berrigan Shire Council, in partnership with Transport for NSW, will be upgrading Murray Street, Finley, 
between Wollamai and Pinnuck Streets. These essential works aim to improve road safety, pedestrian 
access, stormwater drainage, and overall street appearance. 

The project will be delivered in three stages: 

• Stage 1: Road pavement works by Transport for NSW, starting Thursday, 16 May 2025 (weather 
permitting) 

• Stage 2: Footpath, pedestrian crossing, stormwater, watermains, landscaping, and accessibility 
upgrades by Berrigan Shire Council – beginning June 2025 

• Stage 3: Final road surfacing by Transport for NSW – August 2025 (upon completion of works 
by Berrigan Shire Council) 

Expected Duration: Approximately 3 months, weather permitting 

We will aim to maintain access to businesses and homes. However, some vehicle access, parking, and 
driveway entry may be temporarily restricted. Traffic management and detours will be in place. All 
affected residents and businesses will be notified directly in advance of any changes. 

A brief interruption to the untreated water supply (up to 4 hours) will occur during water main 
connection works. Affected properties will be notified ahead of time. After reconnection, please run 
taps briefly to clear any discolouration. 

We thank you for your patience as we deliver these important upgrades. 

For more information, please contact Harpreet Singh, Project Engineer on (03) 5888 5100. 
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